http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=74944

U-STOP to build in Tecumseh
(KLZA)-- The Tecumseh City Council learned during their December 5 meeting
that a U-Stop Convenience Shop will be opening in Tecumseh in 2023.

The Tecumseh Chieftan reports that Economic Developer Doug Goracke
announced to the Council the new store will be located at the southwest corner of
the intersection of Highway 136 and 50.

U-Stop will have gas and diesel, a small grocery area a car wash and will also
house a Dairy Queen.

Mark Whitehead is the owner of U-Stop.
Goracke also informed the Tecumseh Council that a new NAPA store with a

warehouse will be built on the northwest corner of the intersection of Highways
50 and 136.
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